Dear customers, dear sir or madam,

with this Christmas greeting in the form of the SMG logo — baked for you by
our trainees — we would like to sincerely thank you for your constructive
cooperation this year.

We also want to thank you for your trust in our partnership over the years
and decades, which is an essential factor in our story of success.

We look forward to the next year and to be able to welcome you back to us —
whether at a exhibition, on site at your place or here in V6éhringen.

We wish you and your family a blessed Christmas and good luck, health and
success for 2019.

Your team from SMG

PS. Please note that our company will be closed from 22.12.2018 to
06.01.2019 due to Christmas and New Years Eve. The last day of delivery
2018 is 14th of December and the last day of shipment the 14th. Our first day
of shipment 2019 is the 7th of January.
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